BOBBIE REBER AWARDED DANIEL P. LENEHAN PERPETUAL TROPHY



Renowned Canadian official Bobbie Reber of Schomberg, ON, was honoured as this year's recipient of the Daniel P. Lenehan Perpetual Trophy. Donated by Geoff Teall in memory of Daniel P. Lenehan, the trophy is presented annually by the World Championship Hunter Rider (WCHR) Committee to an individual who exemplifies dedication and a lifetime commitment to judging show hunters.

The presentation, which was met by a standing ovation from her fellow officials, took place on Friday, October 2, at the Capital Challenge Horse Show in Wilmington, OH. Mary Babick, president of the United States Hunter Jumper Association (USHJA) (pictured left) and USHJA WCHR Task Force Chair Carl Weeden (pictured right) made the presentation to Reber.

CANADIAN SHOW JUMPING TEAM HEADING TO SPAIN

For the first time, Canada will be represented in the Nations' Cup held during CSIO3* Vejer de la Frontera, ESP, from November 26 to 29, 2020. Kara Chad, Vanessa Mannix, Kyle Timm, and Tim Wilks will form the Canadian Show Jumping Team while Liz Bates and Rebecca McGoldrick will compete as individuals. All six athletes are European-based, mitigating the risk of travel.









SEPTEMBER / OCTOBER 2020 THE WARM-UP RING 7